From: "Mochrie, Paul" <Paul.Mochrie@vancouver.ca>
To: "Direct to Mayor and Council - DL"
CC: "City Manager's Correspondence Group - DL"
Date: 5/2/2018 9:12:47 PM
Subject: City Hall Protest/Rally - May 3

Good evening Mayor and Council,

We understand that a rally is planned for noon at City Hall on Thursday, May 3. Given the
maintenance work currently under way in front of the Cambie St entrance, we expect that attendees
will gather on the north lawn and stairs. Projected attendance is 100-250 people.

At this time, we have no information to indicate that the rally will disrupt services at City Hall or
impede access to the building. However, Corporate Security will be monitoring the event closely and
has contingency plans in place. Access to the third floor will be restricted.

VPD will also have members monitoring the event.

If you have any questions or concerns, please let me or Sadhu know.

Best,
Paul





